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Behold the Bread! 

Happy New Year, filled with fresh Bread! 

You do not have to worry. The Master Baker knows His work very 
well and has prepared the perfect table for you in this New Year. 
You will not be late to the feast of the Most High! 

Our God is such an awesome God! He has you fully covered, 
even to the minutest detail. His plans for your life has the seal of 
heaven on it. 

The birth of Our Lord Jesus in Bethlehem was not an accident. It 
was not because Caesar Augustus made a decree that everyone 
should go and be registered in their home towns. He had no clue 
he was actually working to fulfil God’s pre-ordained plan for 
heavily pregnant Mary to travel 70 miles on a donkey with her 
espoused husband Joseph to deliver her firstborn son in 
Bethlehem. 

You would not like to eat bread baked on some open fire on some 
street corner in some dead end place. Or would you? You want 
bread with a recognisable label baked in a proper bakery. 

Bethlehem means House of Bread! Bakery!! So Jesus Christ was 
born in the house of bread because He is the Bread of Life! (John 
6:48) The Living Bread from Heaven!!! (John 6:51) He is the true 
elixir of life. You need no other. 

He was such a large bread that no normal dinner plate could 
contain Him. So He was served on a Manger – animal’s feeding 
trough! 

 

The aroma of this freshly baked Bread from Heaven attracted the 
rich and powerful, the poor, citizens and foreigners. That Living 
Bread is as fresh today as when He first came down from 
Heaven. 

I pray you will hunger after this Bread of life in this New Year. 

Jesus Christ, the Bread of Life from heaven is also the Lamb of 
sacrifice without spot or blemish (1Peter 1:19) which was to be 
slain once and for all. That was the reason the shepherds were 
the first to be told about His birth. They were Priestly Shepherds 
keeping watch over the sacrificial lambs to make sure they suffer 
no harm. As He is truly the only satisfactory lamb for sacrifice; 
knowing that the shepherds were going to be made redundant, 
He cared about giving them adequate notice! 

My dearly beloved, feed on this Bread of Life in this New Year. 
Let your family join in the feast. 

Happy New Year, new beginnings and fresh appetite to feed on 
the Living Bread. 

We would love to partner with you in setting tables for families in 
your church and local community to feed on the wisdom of God 
for families and young people. 

Thanks for your love and support in 2014. Your life will not lack 
the Bread of life. 

Attached is our Prayer and Praise Bulletin. 

Lots of love from, 

Chuks Aniereobi 

 


